
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                         
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family. 
 Kai Anthony Hill, Janette Heaton, Kathleen Whewell, Rachel Horrocks, Joanne Sullivan, Joanna Conway, Josie 
Beetson, Bertha Pearce, Greta Carus, Andrew Brown, Andrew Southworth, The retired priests, Mary Jean Merrin, 
Sandra Reddy, Laura Isherwood, Mary Tipping, Jenny Burke, Sheila Foulds, Irene Birds, Niamh Rose. 

 
Sacrament of Baptism:  Please collect a green leaflet from back of the churches. 

 
Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 

 

Masses received this week:  Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP), Fr Gary sss (RIP)     
Irene Birds (S)  Prayers Answered, Roy Green (S)Special Intention, Exams (x2)  Doreen Murray (LD)(x2)      

George Pearce (RIP) Thanksgiving for successful Interview.                

St Oscar Romero Parish Lottery! 
 

£50 No 14 Joanne Callaghan 
 

£25 No 128 Jim Cottam  
 

£25 No 68 Mark Kennedy  
 

Last week’s Collections for the 
Parish: 

 £ 635.45 
 

Standing Orders                        
March (5 weeks) £1959                            
April (4 weeks) £1744        

 
 
 
 
  

This week’s Mass Timetable 
 

Monday: No Mass 
              Tuesday:  No Mass 

 Wednesday No Mass             
Thursday:  No Mass    
Friday No Mass 

 Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
vigil 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
 

The Priory at 10:30am 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 At 
 

Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417.Registered Charity No:250037 2nd June 24  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions 

These will be held at St Peter’s on 
the first Saturday of each month at 
11-15am until 11-45 am.  

The next one being 6th July.  

The Priory upon request. 

  

 

 

 

St John Vianney’s 5:15pm un5l 5:45 

The Priory upon request 

Summer Fair/ Social 8th June 

This is at St Peter’s Social Club 
starting at 2pm. 

Come and enjoy a fun day and let’s 
hope the weather is kind. You can 

even have a go at circus skills. 

Cake stall, tombola stalls, Lucky dip, 
Tea and coffee, Coconut shy, Circus 

skills, hook a duck, barbecue etc. 
Also, the bar will be open.  

 Entrance fee £1 per adult, children 
free but must be accompanied with 

an adult. All cake makers please drop 
off your cakes by 12 noon. If you 
need your cakes collecting, please 

contact Anne Wright on 
07746870891 

 

 

 

   

Summer Draw 

Don’t forget to get your numbers for 
£2-00 a number at all masses this 
weekend.  This the last chance to 
take get your numbers. This will be 
drawn at the summer Fair/Social on 
the 8th of June.  

            1st prize £500 

Two prizes of £100 

             One prize £50 

 

 

 

S.V.P. & CAFOD. 

Are working together in the run up to 
the general election, as Catholics, we 

know that tackling poverty and 
injustice are among the most 

important issues politicians should 
act on. St Vincent de Paul and 

CAFOD have produced a guide for 
Catholics for the General Election, 

with suggested questions to ask 
candidates. Please see 

cafod.org.uk/encounter or 
svp.org.uk/encounter. 

Next Weekend. 

We welcome back to the parish Fr 
Samson. He will be covering the 
masses at the weekend. I know you 
will be delighted to see him again, 
and you will no doubt make him 
welcome.  

St John Vianney’s. 

The Diocese have agreed for the 
Syro Malabar Community to take 
responsibility of the church and 

hall. 

This becomes effective as from 1st 
June. 


